
 

 

Respective Businesses: 

We will be holding Mounted Shooting events across Minnesota from April through October of each year.  Cowboy 
Mounted Shooting is one of the fastest growing equine sports in the United States and we are growing our 
membership each year. 

Our club has been established for many years and we believe that your sponsorship would help us make our 
events a sure-fire success. As our current sponsors are already aware, getting your product or service out into the 
equine industry and used by equine enthusiasts is vital in the sales of your product or service. Our riders and 
spectators are from all over the region and make great efforts to frequent and promote our sponsors throughout 
the year in areas other than just our events. 

Our events also benefit other groups in the area. We recruit school groups, 4-H groups, Boy and Girl Scout troops, 
and others to assist in our events and we compensate them monetarily. They use these funds to further their 
specific endeavors.  

 We would love to partner with you to promote your products and/or accept monetary sponsorship. Please review 
the sponsorship information and decide how best we can help each other make this season a success.  

Please read more about our club at www.mncmsa.com  

All sponsorship can be mailed to:  

Michelle Johnson MMSA President  
24897 Evergreen Drive 
Bovey MN 55709 
 
 If you have any questions regarding sponsorship, please feel free to contact me at (218) 398-0018 or email to 
mountedshooter71@outlook.com.  
 
Thank You,  
 
Michelle Johnson 

 
Michelle Johnson  
MMSA President 

http://www.mncmsa.com/
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